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The City of Argo is committed to providing a website experience that is accessible 

to everyone. We work to conform to the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 

(WCAG) 2.1 Level AA and continuously improve usability for people who use 

assistive technologies. 

Feedback & assistance 

If you encounter a barrier, need content in an alternative format, or require 

assistance, contact: 

• Phone: 205-352-2120 

• Email: Contact Us 

We aim to respond within 2 business days. 

Ongoing improvements 

We review new and existing content, documents, and features on a regular 

schedule, and during major updates. Some PDFs and third-party content may not 

fully meet WCAG 2.1 AA; we will provide an accessible alternative upon request. 

Known limitations 

If any page or document falls short of our target standard, we will make reasonable 

efforts to remediate it promptly upon notification. 

  

 

  

 

https://www.cityofargo.org/contact/

